
 

 

Our Ref:  SW/kmd/o-safety 
 
October 2021 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 
Re:  Online Safety 
 
As you are aware the online world is posing an ever-increasing risk to children, and it is 
important that we work together to take an active role in teaching children about the dangers 
and how to act safely whilst using the internet. 
 
We already have lessons within the school’s curriculum to support this, but we are pleased to 
announce that we are continuing to show our commitment to protecting pupils on-line by 
working towards external recognition by achieving the National Online Safety Accreditation for 
e-safety and remote learning. 
 
The accreditation not only recognises the work of the school, but it also provides parents with 
a resource hub in the most recent technologies.  This hub includes quick guides on the most 
up to date applications and how to use them safely.  There are also short courses that parents 
can opt into if they wish. 
 
To register as a parent/carer please use the following link (Click here) and select ‘I am a 
parent/carer’ for the user type.  There is also an app available that can be downloaded from 
the Google play store or from the Apple Store.  
 
We hope that you find the resource useful and can I also remind you of the further materials 
you can access through the school’s website (Click here). 
 
If you have any queries or further questions, please do not hesitate to contact the school. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
 
Mr S Wycherley   Mr J White 
Deputy Headteacher   Assistant Headteacher 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 

https://nationalonlinesafety.com/enrol/oldbury-wells-school
https://play.google.com/store/apps/details?id=uk.co.nationaleducationgroup.nos
https://apps.apple.com/gb/app/national-online-safety/id1530342372
https://www.oldburywells.com/parent-information/online-safety


 


